Steven Liang

From: Deborah Turner <turnersgreen@outlook.com>

Sent: Tuesday, May 11, 2021 3:53 PM

To: WaterRateBoard

Subject: Fw: Provide Input by May 11: Settlement Proposed in 2021 Rate Change Request

External Email Notice. This email comes from outside of City government. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender.

Keep the rate increase to a minimum. Find more cost-effective ways to update infrastructure perhaps by
offering cooperative agreements with home/building owners.

Thanks,
Deborah Tu

From: Philadelphia Water Department <PWD@watermail.phila.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, May 5, 2021 10:31 AM

To: turnersgreen@outlook.com <turnersgreen@outlook.com>

Subject: Provide Input by May 11: Settlement Proposed in 2021 Rate Change Request

Having trouble viewing this email? View it as a Web page.

Settlement Proposed in 2021 Rate
Change Request





